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January 8, 2020  

MarineFisheries Advisory 

Notice to Fishermen:  

North Shore Geophysical Survey Scheduled to Begin on January 15, 2020 

 
 

The Division of Marine Fisheries has received notice that the Amitié Fiber Optic Submarine Cable 

System Marine Survey is scheduled to begin on or about January 15th. If you would like to join the 

text message service to receive further updates regarding this marine work occurring between 

Rockport and Lynn (see map below) in January and possibly early February, please click here to 

enter your contact details.  The text messages will cease once the marine survey work is 

completed.  

 

To find more project details, please see the project website here. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUwmBr3JDZcqYjpwaQw9MtZLjKLD8IVrAfGiJWPKKAUM0Zng/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUwmBr3JDZcqYjpwaQw9MtZLjKLD8IVrAfGiJWPKKAUM0Zng/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://northshorecable-erm.hub.arcgis.com/
https://northshorecable-erm.hub.arcgis.com/

